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10 December 2015

Dear Parents/Carers,
Year: 1

It’s party time again!   On the afternoon of Tuesday 15th December Classes 4 and 5, will be holding their Christmas Party.  Could you please provide your child with a small party tea on a disposable plate on that date, please make sure they are named!  Please can I ask for no NUTS, or items with nuts in them, because of potential allergies.

Your child may come in comfortable party clothes for the whole day. Please make sure that shoes are suitable for the playground and hall. The party tea is eaten at the end of the afternoon so your child will have their usual packed lunch or school meal on that day.
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Yours sincerely

L D Selbie

Headteacher
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